
Announcing New Members in Covenant Brethren Churches 
 
Praise God for new members at the Antioch CBC Church over the past two months. 
On July 2, fifteen new members became part of the Antioch CBC including Artesia 
Ferguson, Walker Edwards, Jay & Christina Swartz, Jeremiah Hathaway, Kennedy 
Reynolds, Madalyn Ritenour, Landen Patton, Tristan Reedy, all by baptism; and Peter 
and Wanda Shoemaker, Dann and Wendy Boyd, Freddy and Sandy Reedy by transfer 
of membership from a previous church. 
 
On August 13, ten additional new members were received into the Antioch 
congregation. Carson Scruggs, Chase Helsley, Tatiana Morton, Savanah Rice, Kaylee 
Rice, Nevaeh Bailey, Josiah Bailey, and Karissa Jones were all received by confession 
of faith and baptism, and Keith and Cindy Helsley were received by letter of transfer. 
 
When your church receives new members, either by profession of faith and baptism or 
by transfer of membership, please send their names to George Bowers 
gabowers@shentel.net or Christy Cosner christy.cosner@covenantbrethren.org . We 
want to give God the glory for what He is doing in His churches and we want to rejoice 
with you as the Lord increases His church. 
 
Praise the Lord Jesus Christ, the Head of His Church, for the continuing spiritual and 
numerical growth in the CBC. 
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